Notice to Property Owners
Lease Holders and Owners of Mineral Rights

Located Within

Your System’s Name
Wellhead Protection Area

You are hereby notified that you own property, are a lease holder, or own mineral rights within a Wellhead Protection Area as required by Indiana Statute 327 IAC 8-4.1-Wellhead Protection.  Your System’s Name is required by this rule to develop and implement a Wellhead Protection Program in order to sustain drinking water quality in the ground waters that supply public water to the Name of your town or city.  This program is mandated by the 1986 amendments to the Federal Safe Drinking Water Act, Title II, Section 205, Subsection 1428.  Your System’s Name Wellhead Protection Plan was approved in 2XXX and is currently being implemented.

Your System’s Name operates spell out number of wells (numeral) separate wells located in the area bounded by XXX Street on the north, YYY Street on the east, ZZZ Street on the south, and AAA Street on the west.  As a property owner, lease holder, or owner of mineral rights you may be affected by Your System’s Name Wellhead Protection Plan.

Attached is a map showing the Wellhead Protection Area.  Anyone wishing to view the Your System’s Name Wellhead Protection Plan, please contact: Your System’s Name, 1234 Any Road, Small Town, IN, 46635, (xxx)-xxx-xxxx.

Include a map of your Wellhead Protection Area.  Do not put the wells on the map.  The Alliance can make a map for you if needed.
